
MAYA MANSOUR 
DOHA

OVER 130 exhibitors partici-
pated in the International
Holiday Bazaar organised by
the American Women
Association (AWA) at the
Grand Hyatt Hotel on
Saturday. 

The charity event, which
included a variety of items
ranging from clothes to
accessories and gifts, is
organised every year before
Christmas and New Year cel-
ebrations. 

AWA President Leslie
Wilson said the bazaar was a
huge success this year featur-
ing over 100 stalls and 130
vendors. 

“The bazaar was very well
attended and we have raised
funds which are much more
than last year’’, Wilson said. 

She said the proceeds
would go to local charity
organisations. 

“Last year, we donated to
Qatar Cancer Society and
Qatar Diabetes Association
and Doha zoo. This year, we
will take a vote and present
the proceeds to some other
organisations’’, she said. 

AWA president, who has
been in Qatar for almost a
year, said she had a wonder-
ful experience getting women
from different nationalities
together and involving them
in community development.  

Riaz Bhatt, owner of the
Kashmir Hand crafts
Emporium, exhibited his
products at the bazaar. 

“Most of our items are
from Kashmir and southern
India, while the carpets have
been made by tribal people in
Afghanistan. The rugs are

made of pure wool and natu-
ral dye’’, said Riaz who is
known as the Rug Man in
Doha.  

Riaz also displayed shawls
and jewellery from different
regions of Indian at his stall. 

“This is the first time I
came to this bazaar and I
loved the experience. I am in
touch with AWA because I
used to deliver lectures about
Central Asia’’, Riaz added. 

Sawsan, another exhibitor,
displayed her gift and home
items at the event. 

“Most of my items are for
every day use. We had a shop

in Souq Waqif but the whole
centre was shut down and
now we are waiting to get
another one there’’, said
Sawsan.

Sawsan and her friend pur-
chase the raw materials from
Qatar and Lebanon and
make all the items by them-
selves.  

Teuscher Chocolates of
Switzerland was one of the
luxury exhibitors at this
year’s bazaar. 

“Teuscher chocolates offers
more than 200 hand-manu-
factured confections, pas-
tries, truffles, pralines and
marzipans. They are all made
with the world’s finest and
natural ingredients, blended
together using absolutely no
chemicals, additives or
preservatives,’’ Berna
Korkmaz, manager of the
Teuscher Chocolates said.

A Qatari, Mohamed
Abdullah, showed Qatar
Tribune his products that
were all imported from a
Bahraini talented handcraft
lady. 

“My shop, Damsah, is
located in Souq Waqif. We
have a variety of home deco-
ration items,’’ said
Mohamed. 

One could feel the Gulf
flavour in the Damsah items
because they showcased
characters from the region. 

Amanie, had a gorgeous
collection of women acces-
sories at her stall. 

“I have been doing this for
four years. I am a housewife.
So I decided, after some
research and planning, to
make jewellery for family and
friends. I also make sweets
and special cakes,’’ said
Amanie.

Sunday, November 7, 2010
www.qatar-tribune.com 19

TRIBUNE NEWS NETWORK
DOHA 

QTEL and Aspire Zone have
signed an agreement to pro-
vide free WiFi Internet access
from Qtel at the Aspire Park.

With the solution provided
by Qtel, visitors at the park
will have access to the web via
any enabled device for free.

They will be able to down-
load movies, play songs and
update social media at speeds
similar to those they enjoy at
home. 

The large and green park
includes children’s play area,
lake, football fields, and
greenery. 

Qtel is providing band-
width of up to 32MB MPLS in
the first phase via a high-
speed fibre optic cable. 

The project builds on the
technology being provided
through the company’s Fibre-
to-the-Home (FTTH) project,
which aims to link homes
across Qatar to some of the
fastest, most reliable Internet
access in the region. 

Visitors will be able to
access wireless Internet at the
park via a simple log-on page
from Qtel. 

Director General, Aspire
Logistics, Abdulaziz
Abdullah al Mahmoud said:
“We continue to enhance the
facilities of the Aspire Park so
that everyone can enjoy their

time there. By adding high-
speed, reliable wireless
Internet access from Qtel, we
will enable students to study
and families to share
moments while at the park. It
is an important addition to
the overall visitor experi-
ence.” 

Executive Director of
Business Solutions at Qtel,
Khalid Abdulla al Mansouri,
said: “Qtel is providing this
advanced internet infrastruc-
ture as part of its commit-
ment to the community, as
we intend to enable internet
access across the nation.
Aspire Park has evolved into
an important resource, and a
fantastic advertisement for
the natural beauty of Qatar
for families, tourists and visi-
tors. We hope the addition of
free WiFi internet will add to
the experience for all.” 

The Aspire Park, which is
one of the largest parks in the
region, also offers a walking
track circuit, lake area, café
and restaurant. 

Qtel provides free wireless
Internet at a number of
Qatar’s leading visitor attrac-
tions centres as part of its
efforts to support the growth
and development of the
country.

It has provided a similar
service at the popular Souq
Waqif, as well as other sites
around the country. 

Qtel, Aspire Zone
sign MoU for free
Wi-Fi access at
Aspire Park 

Over 130 exhibitors take
part in holiday bazar

Exhibitors and visitors at the holiday bazar at Grand Hyatt Hotel, in Doha, on Saturday.  (HANSON K JOSEPH)
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“The bazaar was
very well attended
and we have raised
funds much more
than last year.’’

METRO MUSINGS

AILYN AGONIA 
DOHA 

ABOUT 75 dogs of different
sizes, shapes and breeds were
registered at the first
Woofstock Dog Show and
Festival organised by the
Qatar Animal Welfare
Society (QAWS) near its ani-
mal rescue shelter on Friday.

A wide variety of dogs such
as the terriers, the hounds
and the cuties were on show
at the festival.

The festival showcased
dogs with the baggiest tail,
the prettiest and most hand-
some in the flock, as well as
those with the most unusual
names, while their owners
coming from different
nationalities proudly posed
with their loyal pets. 

The fun afternoon was a
grand gathering of animal
lovers and supporters of
QAWS, a group which started
the animal rescue society in
the country in 2004. 

Talking to Qatar Tribune,
QAWS Chairwoman Janet
Berry said Woofstock, which
took about three months to
put together, was an oppor-
tunity for animal lovers in
Qatar to meet and enjoy an
afternoon together. 

“This event is an opportuni-
ty for dog lovers to gather and
show off their pets since there
are very few places in Qatar
where they can take their

dogs to. At the same time, this
festival demonstrates the
concept of ‘people pet respect’
and intends to raise aware-
ness about proper way of
treating animals as well as
showcasing dogs from the
shelter waiting for adoption.
We plan to hold this event
every year as well as come out
with more such events,” she
said. 

Berry also talked about
QAWS’ continuous effort to
get the charity status. 

“We really need to become
a registered charity so that
we can do more for the com-
munity, such as an education
programme for schools
across the country. Once we
get charity status, QAWs

sponsors can extend their
financial support. Right now
they can only help us through
donations and assistance in
the form of goods. With char-
ity status, we will be able to
get a land and build a state-
of-the-art shelter that Qatar
can be proud of,” she added.

The dogs competed in dif-
ferent categories, including
Best Puppy, Best Groomed,
Scruffiest Mutt, Best
Purebred and the Best in
Show.  

Dr Paul Hensen, owner of
Qatar Veterinary Centre
headed Woofstock’s panel of
judges. 

Sheikh Abdulaziz bin
Jassim al Thani, a supporter
of QAWS and one of the

attendees at Woofstock,
praised  the festival. 

He said: “I am an animal
lover, particularly dogs. I am
supporting QAWs and this
event because this is a good
way of demonstrating to the
public how animals should be
treated.” 

A representative from
Purina, Woofstock 2010
main sponsor, said they are
looking forward to being a
part of the next edition of the
Dog Show and Festival. 

Besides the dog show, bar-
becue, burgers, ice-cream
and a mini bazaar of products
both for pets and human, as
well as the toy corner for chil-
dren added to the festival
ambience of the event. 

Qtel and Aspire Zone officials at the agreement signing ceremony,
in Doha, on Saturday.

75 dogs on display at Woofstock fest

Border Collie Bob (centre) along with his owner Kim Robson at the QAWS Woofstock Dog Show, in
Doha, on Friday. Bob was adjudged the ‘Most Handsome Dog’ and the ‘Best’.  (MANEESH BAKSHI)
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FRENCH luxury associa-
tion, Comité Colbert, is
organising the region’s first-
ever Colbert Festival in part-
nership with the Dubai Mall
in Dubai. The event will con-
clude on Sunday.

A dedicated path has been
made to lead the visitors
through the public areas of
the Dubai Mall where out-
standing creations are on
display and where people
are getting an opportunity to
discover the savoir-faire of
each member of the Comité
Colbert. 

On this very special occa-
sion, Van Cleef & Arpels has
organised a “Design to your
Dreams” event at its Dubai
Mall boutique. Visitors have
the exceptional privilege to
meet one of the French
designers from the Maison’s
original workshop at the
Place Vendôme where young
talents and Mains d’Or – a
title reserved for the profes-
sion’s elite - are creating the
most exceptional pieces.
Designer will be at the dispos-
al of exclusive clients wishing
to place special orders.

The conception of a Van
Cleef & Arpels creation is
being demonstrated in
exclusivity, revealing some

of the workshop’s best
secrets. 

Because of its unique style
combining, refinement,
feminity, glamour and
grace, its exceptional stones
and unchallenged crafts-
manship, the French
Maison creates inspirational
pieces of high jewellery.

Along with its savoir-faire,
the Maison is known for its
spirit of innovation. By way
of illustration, Van Cleef &
Arpels revolutionary and
unrivalled gem-setting tech-
nique, dubbed the Mystery
Setting. 

Patented in 1933, this
unique technique which
introduced a whole new
dimension to the world of
High Jewellery has been
constantly perfected since. 

Absolutely matched and
capable of embracing any

shape, the stones come
together to form a seamless
and precious surface made
up exclusively of rubies,
emeralds or sapphires. The
secret lies in an extremely
fine precious metal grid
where each stone is individu-
ally lodged. The Mains d’Or
are constantly thriving on
innovation to ever dazzle and
provoke dream and desire.

Rare gems, exceptional
settings, timeless creations:
this is the art of fine jewelry
as defined by Van Cleef &
Arpels. Along with its rigor-
ous standards, the House is
known for its spirit of inno-
vation. 

One example of this cre-
ativity is a revolutionary
technique for setting gems
that brings a new dimension
to the world of jewelry called
Mystery Setting.

Colbert Fest to end today

A designer works on a concept.


